## Electronic Notice and Electronic Voting

The Pine Ridge Upcoming Annual Meeting and Board of Directors Elections will be held on Tuesday April 12, 2022, and prior to this meeting a meeting notice, agenda and proxy/ballot will be either sent to you by mail unless you have opted into the process of both electronic notice and electronic voting, then you will not receive paper packet. A couple of issues we are facing that are critical to this process, the cost of postage and the assembling processing has gone up in cost and the news yesterday regarding the supply chain issue, is they are lacking the proper insert envelopes, and this is even more of a concern. We ask for your help, if you wish to involve in the voting process, please consider opting in for both electronic service and voting, if you do not wish to involve in this process, please consider doing this anyways to avoid the waste that is experienced by this organization, as it is in the thousands that occurs each voting cycle. What I mean by thousands, is that we know who is voting and many throw this vital packet and expensive request to participate away.

Getting data about your community or voting has never been easier, and now with newly approved integrated CINC System by HOAst you are able to access the system from anywhere in the privacy of your home, or anywhere; to opt in for electronic service and voting you only need to sign up for this process just one time for all future voting processes. If you previously filled out the form, many have already been entered for electronic service, but you will need to go in and select electronic voting and I encourage you to do this today. You can find the link on the main website at Pineridgeassn.com or access it through your CINC account if you are registered for account access or simply copy and paste the link below in your web browser.

## pine-ridge.myhoast.com

- Both husband and wife may sign up with different emails, but only one vote per property. Therefore, the choice is between the family
- No data may be altered or corrected on any system, please send and email to <a href="mailto:manager@pineridgeassn.com">manager@pineridgeassn.com</a> for updates.

We need your help and appreciate your time and consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Gail A. Denny, CMCA, AMS, LCAM

Pine Ridge Community Association Manager